
From: Nicky Mouha
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Re: Summer Visit to NIST
Date: Wednesday, June 1, 2016 5:10:34 PM

Dear Lily,

Thank you very much for the detailed information!

My planned summer stay is from July 1 to September 30, and would be
funded by my current scholarship. I will submit an application to the
NIST guest researcher program for October 1, 2016 to September 30, 2017.

Of course, in case of a positive decision regarding the NIST guest
researcher program would be taken in the coming weeks, 

Regards,
Nicky

On 05/31/2016 02:38 PM, Chen, Lily (Fed) wrote:
> Hi, Nicky:
>
> It was nice to see you at Eurocrypt. I received two e-mails from you. I will reply separately.
>
> We would be active during the summer, even though some of our group members may take annual leave, usually
one or two weeks and some will attend different of conferences such as Crypto.  You are welcome to visit us. Please
let us know ahead of the time because we need to register you for visitor pass. For non-US-citizens, it will take 2-3
business days.  Each register is for 1-3 days.
>
> Please let us know when you would like to visit us.
>
> Lily
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Nicky Mouha [mailto:nicky.mouha@esat.kuleuven.be]
> Sent: Monday, May 30, 2016 4:33 PM
> To: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
> Subject: Summer Visit to NIST
>
> Hi Lily,
>
> It was nice meeting you again at EUROCRYPT. I hope that you are doing fine.
>
> I'm planning on staying in the DC area from July to September. Is NIST's Cryptographic Technology Group active
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in the summer months? And if so, would it be possible to arrange an invitation letter in spite of this rather short
notice?
>
> In particular, I'm interested in exchanging ideas with you and your team related to lightweight and post-quantum
cryptography, two areas that I've explored intensively during my two-year stay at Inria in Paris. But I'll also gladly
discuss efficient hardware implementations, a topic on which my KU Leuven colleagues and I recently had an e-
mail discussion with Rene, Çağdaş and Meltem.
>
> I can self-fund my visit, as my postdoctoral scholarship lasts until the end of September. As I plan to stay for less
than 90 days, I do not require a visa to travel. I should let you know that may not be available every day: I also plan
to give some lectures at universities in the DC/NYC area, and also plan to take a few days of vacation.
>
> Many thanks for considering my request.
>
> Regards,
> Nicky
>




